Dear ,
 

Yes, there is a federal tax deduction for converting interior and parking lot lighting: http://www.ecosmartinc.com/ecos/repdocs/1-Tax-Incentive-179D-SourcCorp-Eco-$mart.pdf
 

You must get the project certified by an engineering firm such as Source Corp to qualify for this incentive.
 

You should check with your local utility company for any rebates, as well.  Here is a website to find renewable and energy efficient incentives by state: http://www.dsireusa.org/
 

Sincerely,
 

Matt Ross, President
Eco-$mart, Inc.
www.eco-smart.com
941-376-8484 direct
 

Eco-$mart, Inc. is a Service Disabled Veteran Owned Business
